
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Jeremy Marsette <jmarsette@natickma.org> 
Date: Tue, Oct 12, 2021 at 5:29 PM 
Subject: Fwd: Bag Delivery Update 
To: James Errickson <jerrickson@natickma.org>, Karen Adelman-Foster 
<kadelman-foster@natickma.org>, Richard Jennett <rjennett@natickma.org>, 
Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org> 
 
 
Update on PAYT bags: Deliveries of large bags to local retailers will begin at 
10am tomorrow morning. 
 
Orders for small bags from retailers will be filled on the normal 
schedule.  Wastezero, the bag vendor, has ample supply of small bags available 
for delivery upon orders from local retailers. 
 
Steve, VP at Wastezero, notes below they anticipate a "return to normal" once 
their current manufacturing run is complete and the MA warehouses are 
restocked. 
 
A handful of residents have purchased bags from the DPW service counter. 
 
Thanks, 
Jeremy 
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